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NOTIFICATION

An online meeting of the all the deans of the university was convened by the
Hon'ble Vice Chancellor Prof. Sangita Srivastava today. It was decided in the meeting to
prepone the summer vacations in the University from the scheduled 15th May 2021 to
4th May 2021. The university will observe the rescheduled vacation from 4th May and

reopen on the 5th,July 2021.

The preponing of the vacation has been done in view of the fact that the
University is seeing a rising number of fatalities among the teaching and non teaching
staff due to Covid and the families of almost all the university employees are affected by

Covid-19.

Further, it is also relevant to mention that earlier a circular had been issued by
the office of the Registrar dated 9th April 2021 advising the teachers and the staff to get
their vaccination done and inform the status about the vaccination through email i.e
registrarau.uoa@gmail.com. In this regard, it is noticed that many members of the
staff, both teaching and non-teaching, are yet to provide the follow up on the same.

The meeting of the Examination Committee will be held shortly. The decision
regarding the exams and the results will be made when the meeting takes place. The
stakeholders are required to wait for the meeting for relevant information and the same
will inform on University's website & other means of communications.
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(Prof. N.K.Shukla)

Registrar

Copy to:

1) All the Deans ( Faculty of Arts/Law/ Commerce/ Science) of University of

Allahabad(UoA)
2) Dean (Student Welfare / R & D/ College Development), UoA.
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, Legal Cell, UoA.
ICT Cell with request to upload the same on University's website.
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